
Date: March 1, 2023 
 
In attendance were: Leslie Scott, Diane Gilbert, Cynthia Thye, John Creighton, Elvi Bjorkquist, and 
AnaGloria Rodriguez. 
 
Board Member Activity Reports: 
VP Marie-Luise Vaughn: Marie signed us up for more users on Mailchimp. Marie needs to add Elvi and 
AnaGloria again so that they can use it.  
 
John Creighton: Parker Fine Arts Festival--waiting on the town of Parker. Need Tax ID/EIN number for our 
nonprofit status. John will go to the permit office to copy last year's application. Vinton has talked with permit 
person. We have not put out a call for entry but will hopefully do that in July. Waiting for the lady from the 
permit section to get back to us.  Advertising, Food trucks, etc. on hold for permits. 
 
Diane Gilbert--was able to get some of our shows advertised on PACE website. Working with Mark 
Hollenbeck to get photos for adverts. 
 
Elvi Bjorkquist: Member meetings scheduled: 
*March 15--Bill Thompson from Bit Factory Gallery 
*April 19--Joan Fullerton from Golden Acrylic Paints 
*May 17--Gal from Hobby Lobby Framing 
*June 24--All Member Potluck at AnaGloria's Home  
*July--Ice Cream Social 
*August--Parker Fine Arts Festival 
*September or October at Diane's 
 
Cynthia Thye--Has most instructors set up for Lessons and Lemonade and adult art classes at PACE.  
 
Everything else is going well.  Meeting closed at 7:20pm 
 
AnaGloria Rodriguez, M.A 
Secretary-PAG 
	


